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PUBLIC SERVICE 
RE: Public Notice-Public Service Commission of Kentucky eOMMlSSlON 

Case No. 2007-00253 ( The Myhnier Facility) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We (my mother and I) are opposed to the construction of the cell tower at this location 
for three reasons: 

1. It will be an “eyesore”. It will set on the hill that we see from our front porch and 
can be seen from Morehead. The one thing most people like about Morehead is the 
beauty of our hills and this will destroy that landscape. 

2. It could be a health issue. The jury is still out on the effects of cell towers, radio 
waves, magnetic forces, etc. 

3. We are also concerned about electronic interference. 

The certified letter we received from McBrayer, McGinnis, Lester, & Kirkland was sent 
to Ludter J. Brown. My father’s name is Luster and he has been deceased since August 
of 1998. The property owner of parcel I; is Harold, not Barold Brown. If the law firm 
representing Verizon cannot obtain the proper names of property owners, what else might 
be wrong with this project? 


